
Astor Neighborhood Association, Inc. Monday, February 21, 2005 - 6:00 p.m. 
Howe Neighborhood Family Resource Center  
526 S. Monroe Avenue, Green Bay, Wisconsin 
 
1) ROLL CALL - 
Present: T. Bielski, Pres.; P. Schleis, Secretary/Treasurer; T. Schueller, M. Bielski, E. 
Hoyer, K. Schumacher, M. Vanhandel, C. Bielski, P. Nelson, M. Moren 
Absent (excused): D. Schleis, G. Mitchell, C. Macaux, M Milano, R. Chronert 
 
2) APPROVAL OF MINUTES - Schleis 
3) TREASURER’S REPORT/ BILLS - Schleis 
 
M/S/C to approved the January 2005 minutes, and the February 2005 Treasurer’s report 
 
4) SPECIAL GUESTS  
 Cheryl Renier-Wigg, Neighborhoods:  Cheryl met with Carl, about the Bellin 
Capital Project fund money with Navarino ($57,000.00) joint projects. We felt we should 
work on the corridor between Monroe and Webster and Mason. 
 Alderman Tony Theisen: 629 S. Jefferson needs to be rebuilt, or tore down. 
 
5) COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 a. Wine Tasting, Fri., January 28 - Melissa: turned out very well. About 50-55 
people total, with more than enough food. Maybe a flyer a week in advance would be 
good (although the Astor Outlook did have a write-up, two weeks before). Uprisings was 
a very nice place, to have the event, although we could go to Marios, if we capped 
attendance at 75. Nobody drank soda, but all the water was consumed. Pastor Schleis will 
check with Gretchen first, about the $69 gratuity on the Titletown bill. 
 b. Newsletter - Erik H. needs article on April 23 trail cleanup, and other articles 
by Fri. 
 c. Easter Egg Hunt - Roxanne will host the egg stuffing event, with refreshments. 
Tues., March 08, 6:00 PM. 
 
6) OLD BUSINESS  
Hospital Parking: Tony met, and then Carol M., Trini, and Tony met with St. V. St. V. 
will withdraw its proposal to expand the parking lot. Instead, they want to redo existing 
surface parking. The street would not be closed, and 150 employees would be moved to 
the new Prevea Clinic on Webster. With resizing (9’ to 8.5’), they would have 111 extra 
parking spots. Tony supports the present proposal. 
 There’s concern about people pulling out from VanBuren (stop sign) and Porlier 
intersection. 
 
7) NEW BUSINESS  
 a. Annual Meeting - Mon. March 21, First Lutheran, 743 S. Monroe Ave. 6:00 PM 
Board, 6:30 PM public meeting. Pastor and Denise will take care of the refreshments and 
facilities. We’ll have Mayor Schmitt, Water Dept., two for School Boards, Guardian 
Angels, and Community Policing as speakers.  



 b. Neville Public Museum 90th Birthday: was Astor Neighborhood the founders 
of Neville Public Museum? Neville would like Hazelwood, The Regency and ANA 
involved, probably in fund raising. Perhaps some sort of birthday party, in conjunction 
with the City Band? Bring ideas to future meetings. 
 
8) ADJOURN: 7:10 PM 
Next ANA Board meeting will be our Annual Meeting Monday, March 21, 2005, 6:00 
p.m. at First Evangelical Lutheran Church, 743 S. Monroe Ave., Green Bay, Wisconsin 
 
Board Members whose Term ends March 2005: 
Trini Bielski, President: willing to be reelected, and to be President, if elected 
Pastor Paul Schleis, Sec./Treas.: willing to be reelected, and Sec./Treas., if elected. 
Carol Macaux: ? 
Kelly Schumacher: willing to be reelected. 
Maria Milano: ? 
Mike Bielski: not willing to be reelected, at this time. 
Gretchen Mitchell: not willing to be reelected, at this time. 
 
Board Members whose Terms continue through March 2006: 
Erik Hoyer 
Mike Van Handel 
Melissa Moren 
Cody Bielski 
Phil Nelson 
Roxanne Chronert  
Teppie Schueller: would rather be a Member at Large. 


